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October 2021 NEWSLETTER

QUARTERLY DUES OF $250
PAYABLE January 1st, 2021

April 1st,2021
July 1st, 2021

October 1st, 2021
YEARLY DUES OF $1,000

Late Fee of $25 per quarter
Cart storage Fee $100
Trail Sticker Fee $100

You can now pay your dues and cart path fees through the website.
Visit the Membership Information tab at maplelanecountryclub.org

ADMINISTRATION:
Brandon Burwell, President
Tom Conklin, Vice President

Brook Bolton, Secretary-Treasurer

 

GOLF
Greens have been aerated (special thanks to Tim Harms for volunteering to help Jim Monroe
clear greens of plugs) and course will remain open as weather permits. If there is frost on the

ground, please stay off the course until it burns off.

The Elmwood High School cross country teams will be hosting the Sectional Tournaments on
Saturday, October 30 so the course will be closed early on Friday, Oct. 29 to get things set up.

Golf Co-Chairs
Mike Mercer / Jason Wake

POOL
Pool has been winterized and the committee is comparing costs to refinish some of the older

chairs vs. purchasing new ones prior to next season.
Pool Co-Chairs

Brooke Bolton / Kristin Jackson
 

https:
http://www.maplelanecountryclub.org


SOCIAL
Comedy Night returns on Saturday, October 23rd and over 60 members have signed up

through October 20th.

Holiday events are being planned so keep an eye out for email blasts and updates to the
website.

Social Co-Chairs
Tom Conklin / Greg Dawson

HOUSE & GROUNDS
The 2022 liquor license has been renewed and Stephanie Dawson will be the contact for

members looking to book space for holiday parties or events.

The Pro Shop will be closed for the season so if you need to rent a cart or sign in a guest for a
round of golf, please contact Stephanie in the bar.

Starting in November, the bar will be closed on Mondays / Tuesdays and open Wednesdays
through Saturdays from 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. and on Sundays from 3:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

House & Ground Co-Chairs
Greg Carter / Jenni Case

ADMINISTRATION
Special thanks to all board members for stepping in to share responsibilities with the departure

of our Club Manager. Special thanks also to Jim, Stephanie and Kathy Schaeffer for helping
pick up and make sure things continue to get done.

And as always, if you are interested in running for the board or would like to get on a committee
going forward, please reach out to any board member and let us know.

-Brandon Burwell

President 


